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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Friday, May 9, 2025 
 
CONTACT:  
Lt. Travis Easter at teaster@pd.sandiego.gov 
 

SDPD to host community meeting for 
Annual Military Equipment Report 

 
San Diego – The San Diego Police Department (SDPD) will host a community meeting concerning its 
annual military equipment report on Tuesday, May 13th, from 3:30-4:30 p.m. at Anchor Church, which is 
located at 1765 Pentecost Way. 

Assembly Bill (AB) 481, which became effective on January 1, 2022, required all law enforcement agencies 
to obtain approval of a military equipment use policy for the funding, acquisition, or use of military 
equipment, as defined, in the bill. Every year, SDPD must present its annual report at a community 
meeting and subsequent review by the City Council.  
 
The annual report and presentation can be found on SDPD’s Assembly Bill 481 webpage. 
 
The meeting will consist of one location for the main presentation, allowing in-person attendance and 
public comments. Community members are encouraged to review the use policies and supporting 
materials prior to attending the meeting. 
 
Any updates or changes to locations will be posted on the SDPD website. Following the public meeting, 
SDPD will post a recording of the presentation to its technology website and YouTube channel. 
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